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October 21, 2019

Contra Costa County

Re: Grant No. 09CH010862

Dear Head Start Grantee:

The Administration for Children and Families (ACF), Office of Head Start (OHS) recently conducted a monitoring

review of your program. The attached report contains information about your agency’s performance and compliance

with the requirements of the Head Start Program Performance Standards, Public Law 110-134, Improving Head

Start for School Readiness Act of 2007, and other applicable regulations.

Please contact your Regional Office for guidance should you have any questions or concerns. Your Regional Office

will follow up on the content of this report and can work with you to identify resources to support your program’s

continuous improvement.

If the report has findings the corrective action period will begin 72 hours from the time this email was sent.

Sincerely,

OHS Monitoring Team

https://eclkc.ohs.acf.hhs.gov

